
October 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Information Evening – Year 10 Work Experience 
 
At Sheldon we recognise the need for our students to prepare themselves for their future lives.  We 
see that an opportunity to carry out a work experience placement is an important part of our 
curriculum.  
 
During the summer term your child will be carrying out a week’s work placement and although this 
seems a long way ahead, the planning starts now! 
 
Therefore, I would like to invite you to an information evening to enable me to give an insight into the 
whole work experience programme. This will take place on Wednesday 15th October 2025 at 6.00pm 
in the Main Hall lasting about one hour.  Your child has already had an assembly about this and may 
have already spoken to you. 
 
Please complete the electronic form below to indicate your attendance. If you are unable to attend, 
the presentation will be uploaded onto the school website the day after.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/FvSkattVTR  
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
MRS T TILLOTSON 
Work Related Learning Co-ordinator 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/FvSkattVTR

